From: Taylor Rule <taylorrule15@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, 3 April, 2023 15:43

To: Vonck, Kevin J. - PDR <Kevin.Vonck@rva.gov>
Subject: SUP Ordinance 2023-068

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the
sender's address and know the content is safe.

Kevin,

| read that the City of Richmond declared a housing crisis last week. Looking at the flood of
opposition to a completely inoffensive mid rise residential building, it's easy to see how we got here.
| encourage you to support the SUP for 3600 Grove and to make it easier to build housing in the
future.

Will you please pass my email along to the proper parties so it ends up on the agenda for the
Planning Commission meeting on the 17th?

Best,
Taylor Rule
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